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CITY OF RAPID CITY 
RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
300 Sixth Street 

Patsy Horton, Transportation Planning Coordinator Phone:  605-394-4120 
Transportation Planning Division Fax:  605-394-6636 
City web:  www.rcgov.org e-mail:  patsy.horton@rcgov.org 
 
 
 
TO:  Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Patsy Horton, Transportation Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE:  January 21, 2004 
 
RE: Professional Service Agreement with Ferber Engineering Company, Inc. 

for the Airport Neighborhood Area Future Land Use Plan in an amount not 
to exceed $61,300.44 

 
Staff is requesting approval of the contract with Ferber Engineering Company, Inc. for 
the completion of the Airport Neighborhood Area Future Land Use Plan.  This Plan will 
provide the framework necessary to implement permanent zoning protection around the 
Airport property as well as provide data for the transportation modeling program. 
 
The Executive Policy Committee of the Metropolitan Planning Organization will consider 
the proposed contract at its January 29, 2004 meeting.  Funding for this project is 
provided by 80% Federal highway planning funds and 20% local match.  The local 
match is available from funds within the Transportation Planning Division Budget (706). 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have questions regarding this study.  
  
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the contract with 
minor language changes from South Dakota Department of Transportation legal 
staff review, if appropriate, between Ferber Engineering Company, Inc. and the 
City of Rapid City for the Airport Neighborhood Area Future Land Use Plan in an 
amount not to exceed $61,300.44. 
 
c: Marcia Elkins, Growth Management Director 
 




























